

Week 10 Term 2 2023

News

Governing Council Update

Curriculum Update

Diary Dates





News

What a busy term we have had! We have managed to fit in 2 Bush Kindy days, an excursion to the Dream Big Festival, Mud Day, Mother's Night, Reconciliation Week, Big Buddy Assembly and a Wheel-a-thon! On top of this we have continued to maintain our wonderful on-site learning programme filled with regular routines, planned literacy and numeracy experiences and the joy of leaning through play. No wonder we are ready for a holiday!

We have also had our new intake attend 3 Pre-Entry sessions and a Parent Information Session

Most of you will be aware that at the start of next term we will have the first Mid-Year Intake for 10 years. We are welcoming another 18 families to our Preschool

Community who will be attending on Mondays and Fridays for the rest of this year (making us a full time preschool for 6 months). To ensure we are still able to offer all the same opportunities to both groups of children and their families we have needed to rearrange some events which has resulted in a busy Term 2 this year. We want to thank all our families for being so supportive of this and who have managed to return consent forms, payments, arrived on time and generally stayed on top of it all. We really do appreciate it.

2024 Reception Enrolment at Woodside Primary School

Is your child starting school in 2024 (In Term 1 or Term 3)?

Please join us on Tuesday August 1st 2023 at 9:15am for an information session and tour of the school with the Principal, Deputy Principal and Student Leaders. Call the school on 83897083 to register your attendance.

Kindy Photos- Group 1

The photos taken by Hannah Lane have arrived and will be sent home this week. We think they are beautiful, hopefully you will too. We don't have the ability to order additional prints, but this week (in notice pockets) you will receive information on ordering a USB of all of the photos we have taken of your child. If you chose to purchase this USB, it will also include digital copies of the professional photos by Hannah.

Photos for the Mid-Year Intake (Group 2) will be taken in Term 2 of next year.

Governing Council News

Have you returned your 'Just one thing' form yet?

We are looking for offers of help and donations for our *Quiz Night* that will be held next term and would love every family to offer their support for 'just one thing'. Of course, you are more than welcome to do more if willing and able. Early next term we will be able to confirm the date and provide information about tickets so start getting your table together now.

Pre-Entry Families will receive their form for this on Monday and can return it early next term.

What have we been learning?

As well as all of the fun activities mentioned above- we have also been busy learning at kindy this term. This Newsletter the photos focus on the many Literacy and Numeracy activities we have engaged in this term. We have had a focus on rhyme and also number facts (up to 10), but there are so many other things we have learnt as well.





















Future Dates

July

5th-Wednesday- Last day of term & Bush Kindy

10th-23rd-School Holidays

Monday 24th- First Day of Term for Mid Year Intake (Group 2)

Tuesday 25th- First Day of Term for January Intake (Group 1)

<u>August</u>

Thursday 10th- Bush Kindy (Group 2)

Wednesday16th- Bush Kindy (Group 1)

Thursday 17th- Governing Council 7pm- all welcome to attend

Wednesday 30th- Father's Night (6-7pm)- (Group 1 & 2)

September

Tuesday 5th-Pupil Free Day

Tuesday 5th- Curriculum Night7-8pm (Parents of Groups 1 & 2)

Thursday 7th- bush Kindy (Group 2)

Wednesday 20th- Bush Kindy (Group 1)

Wednesday 27th- Last day of Term (Group 1)

Friday 29th-Last Day of Term (Group 2)

October

2nd-17th- School Holidays

Contact Us

Woodside Preschool

12 Moffett St

Woodside SA 5244

83897103

0409684855

dl.4676_leaders@schools.sa.edu.au



<u>Facebook</u>

